
 

 

 
 

Fieldstone School earns prestigious Cambridge Showcase School 
designation 

 

Toronto, September 20, 2024 – Fieldstone School (K – 12) is proud to announce its designation as a 

Cambridge Showcase School, a testament to its commitment to educational excellence and continuous 

improvement through its implementation of the Cambridge program. This prestigious honour highlights 

Fieldstone School's dedication to fostering a dynamic learning environment that prepares students for 
future success.  
 

As a Cambridge school since 2010, Fieldstone School stands out for its innovative teaching practices, 

including Cambridge's skill-based learning approach which focuses on developing a range of competencies 
while building academic knowledge.  

 
Cambridge International Education, part of the University of Cambridge, offers schools a globally trusted 
and flexible framework for education from age 3 to 19 - the Cambridge Pathway—informed by research, 

experience, and listening to educators. The Cambridge curriculum is designed to be flexible, allowing 
schools to adapt it to meet local contexts while maintaining international standards.  
 

To qualify for this honour, Cambridge Showcase Schools and Districts must undergo a thorough review 
process conducted by Cambridge. They are required to consistently implement the Cambridge Pathway to 

the highest standards and exemplify best practices in teaching and learning.  

 
Fieldstone School is dedicated to equipping students with the skills and knowledge they need to thrive in a 
rapidly changing world. As a Showcase School, Fieldstone School is committed to continuing its journey of 

educational excellence and inspiring the community. The designation will enable Fieldstone School to 

expand its impact by engaging with fellow Cambridge schools across the US, contributing valuable insights 

to inform improvements in education, and participating in a global community of innovative Cambridge 

schools. 
 
We are incredibly honoured by this recognition and are committed to continue to provide the kind of quality 

education our families have come to associate with Fieldstone School. We look forward to further growth 

and closer ties with the Cambridge community of schools worldwide. We trust that this will enable us to 

empower our learners to become truly global citizens.   

 
 


